
 Public Hearing Notice 
 

RTA Proposal and Negotiations 

 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 

6:30 p.m. 

Robla School District Board Room 

5200 Marysville Blvd., Sacramento, CA 95838 

 

Pursuant to Government Code 3547, the Robla School District Governing Board 

will hold a public hearing to listen to comments on the District’s proposal to the 

Robla Teachers Association for 2017-2018 and on the Robla Teachers Association 

proposal to the District for 2017-2018.  

District employees, parents/guardians and community members are invited to 

attend and address the Board on this or any other item listed on the agenda. 

If you would like additional information about this public hearing, please call the 

Superintendent’s Office at 916-649-5248. 

 

Posted on:  February 13, 2017 

Posted at:  District Office  

   School Sites  

   District Website 


